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Wriggly Nativity I'm Gonna Shine

KS1 put on an amazing show called 'I'm Gonna Shine' and every
single child certainly shone very brightly. They sang like angels,
looked like superstars and remembered all of their words.

A HUGE WELL DONE fto all of our children in EYFS for their
wonderful nativity this year. They all played their part
brilliantly and looked amazing in their costumes.

Happy Christmas From Linchfield

We have had a fantastic build up to Christmas at Linchfield this year. The children have enjoyed performing and watching a variety
of shows, a visit from Santa went down a treat, Farm Kitchen's Christmas lunch was delicious and the staff have entertained the

children with singing and dancing too!
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KS2 Carol Service

Thank you to Reverend Mark and The Priory Church for hosting
our wonderful KS2 Carol Service. Christmas is one of my
favourite times of year as it is brings people together and the
Carol Service was a perfect example of that. Thank you to all
parents and carers who joined us for this festive service and
thank you to Miss Hamby for organising this special event. Well
done to all of the children for singing so tunefully and reading
so beautifully.

WE ARE SO GRATEFUL TO VANGUARD SERVICES LTD,
WHO HAVE KINDLY BOUGHT THE BEAUTIFUL 10FT
CHRISTMAS TREE FOR OUR SCHOOL WHICH CAN BE
USED FOR YEARS TO COME...THANK YOU SO MUCH!
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Pentathlon

A group of children thoroughly enjoyed a range of
activities at a recent pentathlon.

On the 8th December, all children were lucky
enough to visit the Christmas Grotto and see
Father Christmas who made a special trip to the
school. All of the children received a small gift-
and as you can imagine were very excited to be
seeing him! We hope they enjoyed the visit and will
enjoy sprinkling the magic reindeer food on
Christmas Eve.

Have a wonderful New Year and we look forward

to 2024 where we have many more events
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Diary Dates

Thurs 4 Jan Term 3 Begins

Tues 9 Jan Young Voices - Sheffield

Fri 12 Jan Foundation & Year 6 Height and Weight Measurements
Mon 22 Jan Year 3 Peterborough Cathedral Workshop

Thurs 25 Jan Bag2School
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It’s Christmas Time - Parents guide to help keep children safe online

It's always
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Online safety is when young people know who they can tell
if they feel upset by something that has happened online.

Developed in partnership with

Parents please contact your school to enquire attending :
their next e-safety workshop or have any concerns. @

Working with Home Office ‘PREVENT’, The Police and Crime Commissioner Home Office
and Children’s Safeguarding Partnerships to help keep children safe online. b ToN G ST
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